
 

 

 

 

                                             
OFFICE OF UTILITIES REGULATION 
Regulating Utilities for the Benefit of All 

 Public Notice 

Invitation to Comment on                                               

Consultation Document   

PROPOSALS FOR A REGULATORY FRAMEWORK TO FACILITATE THE 

PENETRATION OF ELECTRIC VEHICLES IN JAMAICA 

The Office of Utilities Regulation (OUR) has made recommendations for a regulatory 
and policy framework to incentivize the large-scale penetration of Electric Vehicles 
(EVs) in the Jamaican transport sector. 
 
These recommendations are included in a Consultation document entitled: “Proposals 
for a Regulatory Framework to Facilitate the Penetration of Electric Vehicles in            
Jamaica”, on which members of the public are invited to make comments.  
 
The Consultation document can be found on the OUR’s website: www.our.org.jm. 
 
Written comments are to be submitted to the OUR no later than 2021 June 22.               
Comments should be sent to: 

OUR EV Task Force 
The Office of Utilities Regulation 

3rd Floor, PCJ Resource Centre 
36 Trafalgar Road, Kingston 10 

● Tel: 876-968-6053     ● Email: EVconsultation@our.org.jm  
Issued pursuant to the Office of Utilities Regulation Act, 2021 May 30 
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